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No injuries, but 
still a worry.“ “

We’ve yet to find out…

Naturally we always take an interest in any fire on board a marine vessel – particularly 

if it was one we had intended to be on!

We were due to go to Ireland in February on board the Stena Europe when fire broke 

on the ferry on the journey from the Republic of Ireland to Pembrokeshire. The 

emergency services were initially alerted just before 21:25 GMT when the ferry was 
approximately two nautical miles from Fishguard, as a result of which the Coastguard 

teams and Mid and West Wales Fire and Rescue teams were called out, however the 

ferry crew were able to extinguish the engine room blaze.

Stena Line said all 88 passengers and 59 crew were unharmed and got off safely, and 

Stena have said the ferry has been “removed from service while we undertake a 

thorough investigation as to the cause of the incident.” 

Thankfully on this occasion there were no reports of injuries, however, as…


